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David New

P O Box 268
Anacortes, Washington 98221

Ap~l 25, 1940

Dear Mr. New,

Thank vyou very much for the information on the WARDEN Meteorite.
Andrew Graham had already forwarded the information to me and I
have Warden included in the next BULLETIN. Nevertheless, I like
to have also the original information, especially the map of the
find site, which I did not have before.

Thank you also for your FAX with the information on the new C3
chondrite MARALINGA. The manuscript for the next Bulletin is al-

ready finished and will appear in the September issue of Meteo-
ritics. S0 I will enclose Maralinga in the Bulletin after this.

Yours truly

Frawk

Dr. Frank Wlotzka



